
Consolidated Edison Company 
of New York, Inc.
4 Irving Place 
New York  NY 10003-0987 
www.conEd.com

December 28, 2022

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips
Secretary to the Commission
New York State Department
of Public Service
Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor
Albany, NY  12223-1350

                 Re:     GCF Statement to P.S.C. No. 9 Gas

Dear Secretary Phillips:

The enclosed amended statement, issued by Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc., is transmitted for
filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, State of New York.  The
statement becomes effective on January 1, 2023.

GCF Statement No. 256 is being filed to correct the description of item #4 - Annual surcharge or (refund) computation
reconciliation period 12 months should be ended August 2022. Rates and Charges did not change. This statement 
supersedes the previously filed GCF statement No. 255 which was submitted earlier today.

Statement Name Statement No.
Gas Cost Factor GCF-256

Respectfully submitted,

         CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY OF NEW YORK, INC.

      /s/ William A. Atzl, Jr.
      William A. Atzl, Jr.
      Director
      Rate Engineering Department

 Received: 12/28/2022 
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